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It’s the season of purple! The 2017-18 Purple Ribbon Campaign theme focuses on the power of 
bystanders: Don’t stand by. Stand with. 

Everyone has a part to play in ending 
violence against women. 

PEI UPSE recently attended the annual pinning bee at the 
Confederation Centre Public Library.  From (L-R) are Karen 
Jackson (UPSE President), Michelle Jay (Program 
Coordinator, PEI Advisory Council on the Status of Women) 
and Chrissy Murphy (UPSE Steward, Local 7).  Participants at 
the pinning bee worked together to pin ribbons for 
distribution to schools, community groups, and individuals 
across PEI. 

PEI UPSE Supports 2017-18 Purple 
Ribbon Campaign Against Violence 
Against Women
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UPSE Lobbying for Legislation on Paid Leave for Domestic Violence 
Karen Jackson, President of PEI UPSE, says she has been encouraging the province to implement legislation to allow people who 
experience domestic violence paid leave from work.  “It is paramount that we have measures in place to not only reduce instances of 
domestic violence, but to provide supports for those affected by it,” says Jackson.  “People who experience domestic violence would 
benefit from the legal provision of paid workplace leave because it would help them to address the challenges caused by the violent 
climate they are immersed in.”  Jackson is recommending amendments to the Employment Standards Act to include paid leave and 
workplace accommodations for employees who are experiencing domestic violence (see information below on preventing violence if 
you are a bystander ... what to do if you see signs or witness violence or abuse).  


